
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child’s school has opted in to be a part of a new initiative for Cannock, Create: 

Uniform Bank.  

This was an idea birthed last year by some of our volunteers, we know how expensive 

kitting out our children for a new term can be. We decided to collect donations of 

uniform in good condition from our local school lost property and parents to wash, iron 

and distribute them back out to those that needed it. We had an overwhelming response 

and found that people also came along and used the service as a swap shop.  

As a result, we were asked if we could make this available to more schools in the area. 

We put out an email to the schools and the following have responded: 

Chadsmoor infant & Junior 

Kingsmead 

St Luke’s 

Bridgtown 

Norton canes High School 

St Peters 

Littleton Green 

Staff Uni Academy 

Cannock Chase High 

St Marys Cannock 

West Hill 

St Josephs 

Pye Green Valley 

Moorhill Primary  

 

Could we ask for donations of uniform in good condition to be dropped off at the hub or 

to school prior to week commencing 16th July, which is when we will be collecting it all in 

to wash and prepare for the opening of the Uniform Bank which will be Wednesday 1st 

August 9 am – 2 pm this will then run each week until Wednesday 29th August. 

 

For those wishing to use the service we will be opening up in the school holidays for 

collection, details of which will be added to our Facebook page 

facebook.com/createcommunityhub 

 

We aim to come and collect all the uniform in the last week of term, if there is a 

preference to the day or time we come please let us know. 

 

If there is a school that is not listed on here that you think might be interested please let 

us or them know so that we can get in touch with one another. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Create Community Hub, 

Stafford Road, 

(Follow the track at the side of the Co-op to the top) 

Huntington, 

Cannock 

WS12 4PL 

 

https://www.facebook.com/createcommunityhub/

